
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE:  
Office closed to the public due to 

COVID-19 pandemic 
 

For the safety of you, the public, and ourselves, our offices are 
temporarily closed to the public. If you have specific questions, 
please call (276) 944-2200. 
 
We urge you to take all necessary steps to be safe and healthy and 
to follow the guidelines outlined by local health departments. 
 
We look forward to continuing to serve the community in new and 
innovative ways. 
 
Visit www.ext.vt.edu for resources on the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
 
 
Contact Info 
https://www.arec.vaes.vt.edu/arec/southwest-virginia.html  
lrite@vt.edu 
276-944-2200 


